
-----Original Message----- 
From: trickerr@onid.orst.edu [mailto:trickerr@onid.orst.edu]  
Sent: Monday, April 13, 2015 1:37 PM 
To: Reiley Beth 
Cc: Sen.Peter@onid.orst.edu; Courtney@state.or.us; www.oregon.gov/gov/Pages/share-your-
opinion.aspx@onid.orst.edu 
Subject: SB 716 
 
Thank you for providing opportunities for the sharing of public opinion regarding SB 716 regarding the 
annexation of urban land for industrial development. 
 
Clearly, the response of the general public I addition to much administrative opinion is strongly opposed 
to such annexation.   
Therefore, the work session as mentioned would be contrary to the wishes of the public and would 
serve, in essence to mostly benefit the interests of profit and business venturism rather than protect the 
quality of life that taxpayers and homeowners pay for and wish to preserve. 
 
Please do not hold a work session, and instead focus efforts and taxpayers' money on ventures that will 
be beneficial to the majority instead. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Dr.Ray Tricker 

 

mailto:trickerr@onid.orst.edu
mailto:trickerr@onid.orst.edu
mailto:Sen.Peter@onid.orst.edu
mailto:Courtney@state.or.us
http://www.oregon.gov/gov/Pages/share-your-opinion.aspx@onid.orst.edu
http://www.oregon.gov/gov/Pages/share-your-opinion.aspx@onid.orst.edu

